
Math Club Presents 
 

GAME NIGHT 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

The Math Club is hosting a game night! 

We will have lots of fun games, activities, light refreshments, 

and Pizza! 

 

Everyone is welcome to attend and take part, even if 

Math isn’t your favorite subject. 

 

We hope to see you there! 

WHEN           WHERE 
December 5th             Binnion Hall, Room 325 
6PM – 7PM             in the New Student Lounge 


